
 

June 2020 

APPLICATION FOR FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

 

Dear Parent of new reception starter 2020 

Applying for a free school meal could raise £1320 per year for six years for our school. This 

can help to fund valuable teaching and learning support for our school (and is still paid to 

the school even if your entitlement ceases). 

Therefore we make an application for every child who joins our school. 

Please provide us with the requested details as follows: 

Parent/Carers name:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Parents/Carers Date of Birth: ………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Parents/Carers email address:………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Parents/Carers National Insurance Number:…………………………………………………………………… …… 

Please tick boxes that apply to you: 

I do not receive any benefits    

I receive Income Support 

I receive Job Seekers Allowance 

I received Guarantee Credit 

I receive Universal Credit: 

I receive support under part V1 of the immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

I receive Child Tax Credit  

I receive Working Tax Credit 

 

The information received for this application is not stored. Once the application has been 

made for free school meals this information is disposed of through our confidential waste.  


